Monday, November 11, 2024

JR. BOYS’ VOLLEYBALL

This past Friday, your junior boys volleyball team battled the #1 ranked North Park Trojans for the
AABHN Championship right here in our home gym. Your Mustangs were neck and neck with the
Trojans in each of the first two sets, dropping them by just 2 points each. The Trojans used this
momentum to take control and win a third and decisive set, claiming the title. As one of the youngest
teams in the league this year, your Mustangs have a lot to be proud of as they head into their CWOSSA
Championship tournament this coming Friday. Members of the team are asked to attend a meeting in
the gym hall at the beginning of lunch to discuss the tournament and pickup permission forms. Well
done, and good luck at CWOSSA, Mustangs!

SR. BOYS’ VOLLEYBALL

Congratulations to the senior boys volleyball team for destroying Paris three sets to zero in order to
capture the ABHNN championship title.

Your coaches are extremely proud of you ! Goodluck at CWOSSA this Friday.

JR. GIRLS’ VOLLEYBALL

Attention all junior girls interested in trying out for the junior girls volleyball team. A reminder that our
first tryout is tomorrow right after school at 3pm in the gym. Permission forms must be signed so that
you can try out, and they can be found down in the gym hall. See you there, Mustangs!

GIRLS’ HOCKEY

Girls hockey tryouts are this Tuesday Nov 12th at 330 at the Gretzky centre.

Please bring in your permission forms to Ms. Rombough and let her know if you need a ride to the
rink.

DANCE TEAM
All novice and advanced dance team members there Is a rehearsal at lunch. Please meet in the dance
room.

ACCEPTANCE FOR ALL

Acceptance for All is hosting one of their annual inclusive movie nights this Thursday in the auditorium
here at BCI.

Join is from 6pm to 8:30pm on Thursday November 14th for the awesome stop motion animation film,
Wendell and Wild. Kat is a teenage girl on a mission to bring her parents back from the dead...with the
help of a couple of demons! Can she, do it? Should she, do it?

Admission is free for this event and snacks will be on sale for 1 or 2 dollars each. Donations will also be
accepted for this year's Rainbow Ball being hosted at PJ in the spring. Everyone is welcome to attend
so bring a friend! This is a grade 7 to 12 event. Hope to see you there!




STUDENT COUNCIL

Join Student Council today at lunch to recognize students of BCl who fought in WW1 and WW2 by
immortalizing their names on a poppy in the Upper Atrium. Are you related to a veteran or someone
currently serving in the military? Do you know any soldiers who have fought for our Country? Please
recognize their commitment to freedom by printing their name on a poppy in the Upper Atrium. Lest
We Forget.

This is Bullying Awareness and Prevention Week. This is an important time for us to focus on
promoting kindness, respect, and inclusivity throughout our school community. Let’s all work together
to create a safe, supportive environment where everyone feels valued and respected.

SHSM

Attention all Integrated Arts SHSM students, there is very quick meeting Tuesday, November 12t at
the beginning of lunch in room 353 to discuss our upcoming SHSM field trip and get permission forms.
If you are unable to attend, please see Mr. Geerlings to get your forms and hear about the trip!

MATH CONTEST
Math Writers. Contest day is this Wednesday. You will be excused from your period one and two class.
Go directly to room 403 before announcements.

WHITE PINE BOOK CLUB

The White Pine Book Club is back! Tomorrow, we will be holding our second meeting of the year.
Missed the first meeting? No problem! All are welcome to attend. As always, there will be goodies to
snack on, tea to sip, good company and, of course, plenty of books to explore. We will be meeting in
the library seminar room tomorrow at lunch. See you there!

COFFEE AND ART LOVERS

Calling all coffee and art lovers! BCl's senior visual arts students are excited to invite you to checkout
their Art of Coffee Exhibit being held at Altitude Coffee Roasters - just one block away from BCl on
Brant Ave! Their art can be viewed at Altitude during the cafe's daily hours for the entire month of
November! Treat yourself to a coffee or just pop in to see what these talented artists have created!

POINSETTIAS
For our BCl athletes, get selling those poinsettia's. Orders are due soon. See Ms. Vance or Mrs.
Grierson if you need more forms. All proceeds are going to the athletic banquet.

UNIVERISTY VISTS
Queen's University is here today in room 403 at lunch. If you're interested in becoming a Gael, check
out the programming information.

STRATFORD
The students who are going on the Stratford trip tomorrow need to come and see Mme. Daboll this
morning or at lunch for details about the trip.



